
    412 County Street         New Bedford, MA 02740         (508) 264-5996 

 

New Programs for April-May 2016 

Wednesday, April 6 

6:00 - 8:00 pm 

 

Sharing Your Message Online Part 3 – Twitter & LinkedIn 

Catherine DeTerra, Vice President, Marketing and Grants Development, 

at Old Colony YMCA, explains how to make the most effective use of 

Twitter & LinkedIn for your nonprofit.  $10/pp 

 

Wednesday, April 13 

6:00 - 8:00 pm 

 

Thinking of Starting a Nonprofit? 

Do you have a great idea that will help your community? Maybe it 

should be a nonprofit!  We’ll discuss the difference between nonprofits 
& for-profits, some preliminary considerations, and overview the steps 

in the process of getting a nonprofit up and running.  $10/pp 

 

Wednesday, May 4 

6:00 - 8:00 pm 

 

Top 10 Mistakes on 990-EZ 

It’s the last minutes before your nonprofit’s 990-EZ is due (for most 

nonprofits, May 15)—here are some pointers to help you avoid the 

most common mistakes made on the 990-EZ.  Steve Reale is an IRS 

enrolled agent who has spent a career working with tax-exempt 

organizations at the IRS.    $10/pp 

 

Friday, May 13 

8:30 - 11:30 am 

 

How to Ask for Money: An Experiential Workshop  

 Presented at Grace Episcopal Church (tentative location) 

 Pre-registration required by 5:00 pm on May 10! 

Learn to get past your nerves and ask for gifts, both in-kind & financial, 

for your nonprofit.  Development professionals, Robin Cabral of 

Development Consulting Solutions, and independent development 

professional Laur Schaberg, will help you get comfortable asking for 

money. Bring another board member to partner with during the role-

play exercises (We’ll match you with someone if you come solo.) 
Breakfast refreshments provided.  $25/pp; $20 for additional attendees 

from same organization. 

 
 Admission is $10 per person, except where otherwise indicated. 

 All programs are presented at the Legal Center for Nonprofits, located inside the Inter-Church Council 

house, 412 County Street, New Bedford, MA, except How to Ask for Money. 

 Pre-registration is strongly recommended as seating is limited; required for How to Ask for Money. 

 To pre-register or for more information, call (508) 264-5996 or email to 

Linnea@LegalCenterforNonprofits.org. 

a  501(c)(3) public charity 

www.LegalCenterforNonprofits.org 


